[bookmark: _GoBack]High Point Estates HOA Special Election Meeting
February 19, 2013 / 7:30 pm
Texas Star Bank- 320 South Preston Road, Celina, TX 

Meeting was called to order by Interim President Sean McCormick at approximately 7:30 pm
It was explained that an abbreviated agenda would be used for the Special Meeting.
Fourteen Homeowners were in attendance and all signed the roll call sheet

Mr. Robert May, Election Moderator, verified that he had received more than 27 electronic votes and thus a Quorum was verified

Mr. May declared the vote tally to be 31 homeowner votes, all in favor of the new Board of Directors.
Sean McCormick, President
Brian Smith, Vice President
Laura Chappell, Secretary
Donna Glendenning, Treasurer
Bill McClammy, Member-at-large

The floor was then opened for homeowner comments
-A request was made for transparency from the new board and for them to listen to what the homeowners want and to act accordingly. All attendees agreed, including the new Board members.
-A request was made to address the roads within the neighborhood.  A suggestion was made that homeowners go to City Hall and speak with the City Manager asking for the roads to be re-done with the same material that we currently have.  Several attendees will speak on behalf of the neighborhood.  If anyone wants information on how to help with this effort, please contact one of the new board members.


The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:43 pm

Laura Chappell 
Secretary, HPE HOA
